
    

Important Days 

Wednesdays: PE lesson (come in 

PE kit) 

 

Important Dates 
 

Friday 9th June 
 Year 6 farm visit 

 
Wednesday 14th June 

Year 6 heart dissection workshop 
 

WB 19th June 
Health Week 

 
Friday 23rd June at 2.15pm 

Year 5 and 6 Sports Day 
 

Monday 26th June 
Year 6 and Reception trip to the 

park 
 

Thursday 29th June at 9.30am 
Whole school Mass led by Year 6 

 
Tuesday 4th July 

Menston transition day 
 

Friday 7th July 
Horsforth transition day 

 
Friday 7th July at 2.30pm 

Summer fundraiser 
 

Monday 10th July 
Year 6 trip 

 
Wednesday 12th July at 2pm 

Year 6 production 
 

Tuesday 18th July at 2pm 
Leavers’ Mass 

 
Wednesday 19th July 

Disco – wear party clothes 
 

Thursday 20th July at 9.15am 
Leavers’ assembly 

 
Friday 21st July at 9.30am 

Whole school Mass 
School closes 

 
 
 
 
 

www.stmaryshorsforth.org   Twitter @StMarysLS18 

YEAR 6 – SUMMER 2 

CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
A very warm welcome back after a well deserved break! 
 
Firstly, I’d like to say how proud I am of Year 6 and all they’ve achieved so 
far this year - they really pushed themselves during SATs week and 
showed resilience, strength and maturity. They also showed off all they’d 
learnt at primary school and did St Mary’s enormously proud. 
We have so much to prepare and look forward to this half term: our show-
stopping end of year production, class assemblies, our leavers’ mass, the 
highly anticipated health week, trips and treats! In and amongst all of this, 
we will be continuing with our wider curriculum and focusing on getting 
ready for high school, readying them for Year 7 and beyond. 

This half term, we will be writing through the wider curriculum such as 
debates in geography, report writing in science and explanations in RE. 
We have also completed the Year 6 maths curriculum so will be looking at 
problem solving through projects, looking at data in science and really 
deepening their understanding in preparation for high school. 

As well as all this, we will have a real focus on transition. There are lots of 
transition days booked in and we will do lots of preparation work in school, 
so everyone feels really confident about the year ahead, ready and raring 
to go. 

To find out more about the other curriculum areas we will be studying this 
half term, please visit our website to see our knowledge organisers. 

Please don’t hesitate to come and see me if you have any questions or 

concerns. Many thanks, 

 
Mrs Brooke 
 

 
 


